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Upcoming Birthdays 
 

 

 

Wise Words 
“Jesus said, ‘Let the little 
children come to me, and 
do not hinder them, for 
the kingdom of heaven be-
longs to such as these.’ ” 

Matthew 19:14 

Upcoming   Events 

Monday, February 20: 
NO SCHOOL 
Family Day 

Tuesday, February 21: 
PAC Fundraiser flyer Coming Home 

Saturday, February 25: 
CHURCH PARTICIPATION (Required) 

Wednesday, March 1: 
PAC Meeting @ 8:30 am 

Thursday, March 2: 
ATTENDANCE AWARDS 
(For Perfect Attendance in February) 

Friday, March 3: 
Next Newsletter 

Monday-Friday, March 20-31: 
Spring Break 

NO SCHOOL 

Monday, February 20 is 

Family Day. There will 

be NO SCHOOL!!! Enjoy 

your long weekend! 
 

Church Participation 

Isn’t it wonderful to be allowed to 

give performances in the church 

again!!! Mark your calendars! The 

students have been practicing skits 

and songs and more…. To delight 

you on February 25. See you there!!! 

And please - Don't forget ……

Attendance is required …………         

as our way of thanking the church 

for making this a tuition free school.  

The students should be in FORMAL 

UNIFORM. 

 

SPRING BREAK 

Monday, March 20 is the first day of 

Spring Break. There will be NO 

SCHOOL from March 20 til March 

31!! Our first day back will be Mon-

day, April 3. We will miss you!!!! 

 

 

Newsletter Link 
http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/ 

To Love God, Love Learning and Serve Humanity 

TREAT DAY 

March 2 
Did you have PERFECT ATTENDANCE 
in February? That means you were 
never absent or late.  If so, we will 
have a treat for you to celebrate!! 

We hope you enjoy your treat!! 

Progress Report  

Envelopes 

Please don’t forget to return 
them to the office!  

We reuse these for the next 
report cards. 

DEFERMENT  
REQUESTS 

If you have not paid your Pre-

Registration fee yet, our new poli-

cy  is to collect a letter of defer-

ment from you. Emails have been 

sent out to you with 2 samples. 

Please send your letter to Mrs. 

Fischer as soon as possible. The 

Admissions Committee is expecting 

them. If you have not received an 

email with samples, please contact 

Mrs. Fischer and she will send you 

a copy. Thank you! 

SURVEY!!!! 
Are you reading the newsletters? 

Text the word “Blessings!  
to: 250-833-2127 



 

Principal’s Hours     

Mondays, Wednesdays 

& Thursdays:                                                      

8 am - 4 pm 

PAC FUNDRAISER COMING SOON!!! 

Look for the flyer on Tuesday!!! 


